
Notice Date:  December 12, 2022 
To: Indiana Medicaid Providers 
From:  CareSource 
Subject: Specialty Closure Notification 
Effective Date: January 1, 2023 

Summary 
Thank you for providing care to Hoosier Healthwise (HHW) and Healthy Indiana Plan (HIP) members. 
We want to make you aware that as of Jan. 1, 2023, our network will be closed to the Applied Behavior 
Analysis (ABA) provider specialty.  

Impact & Importance 
Effective Jan. 1, 2023, ABA providers who are not participating with CareSource HHW and HIP 
networks may only provide services if prior authorization is obtained. HHW and HIP patients may be 
referred to providers who are in-network.  

Questions? 
Please contact Health Partner Services at 1-844-607-2931 for assistance locating an in-network 
provider or if you have any questions regarding the network closure.  
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New Training Available - EPSDT!  

Early and Periodic Screening, Diagnosis and Treatment (EPSDT) 

This module of the Provider Education Series provides an overview of the federally mandated 
EPSDT program developed for Medicaid recipients under the age of 21.  

Visit CareSource.com > Providers > Education > Training and Events to view these training videos.

https://www.caresource.com/providers/education/training-events/

